
   

  
  

Chairman of the Russian Federation Investigative Committee to
receive citizens in Pskov

  

On 24 May 2012, at 2:30 p.m. the Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee A.I. Bastrykin
plans to hold a reception of citizens in the building of the Pskov region investigative department.

Preliminary registration is provided in SK Chairman’s reception room in Pskov at the address: office
No.4, 1, pereulok Komissarovsky, tel.: 8(8112)72-04-57.
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